
Bergen County High School Students!
The Bergen County Office of Alcohol and Drug Dependence is sponsoring high 

school students from Bergen County to attend a virtual youth leadership conference.

When: Wednesday, August 25 - Friday, August 27

Where: Online!

What: 

Application Instructions:
Email Rachel Taylor at rtaylor@pipnj.org with the subject line "Bergen LMTI Scholarship"
Fill out the entire 2021 LMTI Summer Leadership Conference Participant Application and submit the form 
Attend the conference, gain new skills, and network with future leaders while having fun!

1.
2.
3.

There are limited scholarships available, so email rtaylor@pipnj.org ASAP if you are interested in attending.
Preference will be given to those have participated and contributed to the Bergen County Youth Task Force.

Lindsey Meyer Teen Institute 

2021 Virtual Summer Leadership Conference

All virtual conference fees are funded by County of Bergen, Office of Alcohol and Drug Dependency,
Department of Human Services Division of Mental Health and Addiction Services.

For more information about LMTI & our summer leadership conference go to

www.njlmti.org or check us out on social media @NJLMTI

      This conference is an opportunity for you to meet high school students 
from throughout New Jersey, all while learning new concepts and gaining the 
skills you need to create a positive impact in your community! Learn to look at 
challenges not as roadblocks to be feared or ignored, but as opportunities to be 
embraced and overcome. 

http://www.njlmti.org/



